
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THIS & THAT 
 

 

Crossword Solution  

 We at Foxwood Village have a 

community web page featuring interesting 

news and events, pictures of past events as 

well a meeting minutes and facts relating to 

the community. 

It can be found on the web at:  

 http://foxwoodvillagehoa.com/site/ 
 

* The web site has been updated and there 

is a new tab where past issues of the 

Foxtales can be accessed. 

Paul Spina, webmaster, #112 

 

REMEMBER 

 

Foxwood Village HOA dues of $10.00 per 

person, were due in January! 

 

Please mail your checks to our HOA 

Treasurer; Joe Graham at #215, as soon as 

possible, or bring to our next HOA 

meeting on Tuesday, February 24
th

. 

 

From the Editor 
 

Just a reminder that there is a date by which 

all items for print in the Foxtales must be 

submitted.  Please follow the list below: 

 

ISSUE   DEADLINE 

February/March  January 10th 

April/May   March 10th 

June/July   May 10th 

August/September  July 10th 

October/November  September 10th 

December/January  November 10th 

 

Thank you for your cooperation! 

Carolee Olsen, #267 

 

 

 

 

 

 Thank you to all of the Foxwood 

Village residents for again bringing a 

 wonderful holiday to 4 families.  Our families 

were small this year, but  their hearts were big 

with joy knowing that there are people that 

care  and wanted to make their holiday special 

and life a little easier by fulfilling their 

requests for things we take for granted.  As 

always,  

the Foxwood family went above and beyond 

just filling the wishes and hopes of the young 

children. 

 Thanks again to everyone for your 

never ending generosity. 

        Happy New Year, Eileen Pastern, #51 
 

Who Am I ? 

 We have not had a Who Am I ? 

page in our Foxtales for several months 

now.  Please send me a picture 

electronically, or drop it in the Foxtales 

box next to the sign-up table in the 

clubhouse if you would like to be our 

next Who Am I ? 

 Let's do Brides & Grooms again in 

the June/July issue. That was fun! 

 

  

 

http://foxwoodvillagehoa.com/site/

